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In response to the growing interest in and need for continuing education in generative AI, CELTT is forming a Professional Learning Community (PLC) focused on "Generative AI in Educational Practice." This PLC will provide a collaborative space for discussing the practical applications and pedagogical implications of generative AI in education.
The goals of this PLC are to:
· Enhance faculty understanding of generative AI and its applications in the classroom.
· Foster collaboration among faculty to share best practices and challenges in integrating AI tools.
· Support the development of innovative teaching strategies that incorporate generative AI.
· Provide opportunities where participants can learn from experts in the field of generative AI.
Logistics of the Professional Learning Community:
· The PLC will meet 3-4 times over the term.
· Faculty will learn from one another through open discussions and shared experiences.
· Participants will engage with practical applications related to generative AI.
· Participants will have the opportunity to interact with industry leaders and community organizations using generative AI as possible guests to the PLC.

How to Get Involved: 
Any faculty member interested in teaching and learning with generative AI can join this PLC. Submit a brief statement of interest (no more than 250 words) that includes your motivation for participating in the PLC and your goals for integrating generative AI into your teaching. Please submit your application to TeamDynamix by February 14th. For questions, contact jgoffredi@ubalt.edu.
